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PETROLEUM, INC. AUG3 0 1985

COLO. OIL & GAS CONS. COMM.

August 26, 1985

Mr. William R. Smith

Colorado 0il and Gas Conservation Commission
1580 Logan Street, Ste 380

Denver, Colorado 80203

Re: Application for the
disposal of production
water in the
Sleeper Field,

Weld County, Colorado

Dear Mr. Smith:

On August 23, 1985, Petroleum, Inc. sent to the Commission
the above referenced application. Enclosed is the third page of
Exhibit "E" of the application which was inadvertantly omitted when
the packet was assembled.

I am sorry for any inconvience this may have caused.
Very truly yours,

Aiwao A St

Thomas G. Smith
Staff Production Engineer
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Enclosures: Original and eight copies
cc: Ken Stevenson



